Mundells

Welwyn Garden City

Goldfield Infants and Nursery School, Herts
Christchurch Road, AL7 1FT
Tring. Tel 01707 292500
:Iirzt?zdéglre. Fax 01707 292532

email: school.catering@hertscc.gov.uk

30" September 2008
Dear Mrs Stevens and School Council.

Thank you for all your lovely letters requesting the return of tomato ketchup with your

chips on Fridays.

We have discussed this with our food department and have found healthier ketchup that

we can use for you.

Mrs Chan your'school cook will order some and you will be able to have it on your chips

on Fridays.

Please contact me if you have any other problems | can help with, or any good ideas you

would like to try in your school.

Elaine Brown
Acting Area Manager
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